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Please make sure to get your 

Scooter’s booking forms for the 

Spring term to us as soon as 

possible to secure your space, 

using the QR Codes below; 

 

 
 

 

Dates for your Diary  

Tuesday 19th December – Early Years trip to All Things Wild 

Wednesday 20th December – Panto trip to Malvern Theatre – Years 1 to 4 

Thursday 21st December – Christmas Party Day and Christmas Lunch 

Friday 22nd December – Last day of term 

Monday 8th January 2024 – TED Day – School closed 

Tuesday 9th January 2024 – First Day of Term 

Friday 19th January – Phonics Information meeting for Reception parents - 0900 

 

 

                                                             Christmas Party Day – 

Thursday 21st December 

Children may wear party 

clothes to school on this day 

to celebrate the Festive 

season. Our caterers will be 

serving Christmas lunch, 

which will be available to 

order closer to the time.  

            Cool Milk 
Please could you advise 

the School Office if your 

child is currently in receipt 

of milk from Cool Milk but 

no longer wishes to have it. 

We are currently disposing 

unused bottles and would 

prefer to reduce the 

amount delivered than 

waste milk that is not 

required.  

Reception Phonics 

Information meeting – 19th 

January 

We are holding a phonics 

information session for all 

Reception parents at 0900. 

We look forward to seeing 

you then.  

Spare clothes 

If you have any clothes 

borrowed from school, 

please could these be 

returned to the School 

Office or the class 

teacher. 

Any donations of spare 

trousers or leggings would 

be greatly received.  

Scooters After School Club – 

same day bookings 

Due to increasing demand 

and to assist session 

planning, we will no longer 

be able to take same day 

bookings for after school 

club by phone or email after 

1400.  

Late pick-ups will no longer 

be taken to after school 

club and should be 

collected from the School 

Office. 

Christmas e-card 

You should have received your 

Christmas e-card from the 

school to your email. Please let 

us know if you haven’t – it may 

have gone to your junk folder, 

Parking 

Please park safely and 

considerately at pick up 

and drop off so as to 

ensure there are no 

‘near misses’.  

Many thanks 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Merits Received W/C 11th December 

 

PS  Mia and Lola 

YR   Whole class for a fantastic church 

service  

YR1   Whole class for a great trip to 

Hartlebury Castle 

YR2  Albie and Ethan  

YR3  Whole class for wonderful re-writes of

 The Bear and The Piano 

YR4  Whole class for their beautiful readings 

at the Church service 

   

 

 Well done to Yr 2this week’s 

attendance winners, with 95% 

 

 


